
Extreme Reading 
Competition 2019



You’ve heard of ‘extreme sports’?



You’ve heard of ‘extreme ironing’?



Now it is time for ‘Extreme Reading’!





This Christmas, I would like you to 

be as creative as possible with the 

places you read! Take pictures of 

your ‘extreme reading’ and bring 

them into school by January 10th

2020.

I will display the best entries and choose 

an overall winner who will receive a 

prize!



The entries so far…
















